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Dear Friend of UTS, 

 

George F. Glass, Leader, Missionary, 1800 Couple, and UTS Alum will be honored 

by Unification Theological Seminary in a special tribute that will take place on 

October 27th at 5 PM.  

 

George Glass was born on September 4, 1946 and he completed his time on earth 

on June 18, 2020. George had a very full life; he joined the Unification movement 

in 1972. He worked at the National Headquarters and in 1975 was appointed by 

UTS Co-Founders Father and Mother Moon as the American Missionary to 

Singapore; he later also served as the Regional Director of Southeast Asia and 

continued in that role until 1982. Following this he became Director of the World 

Mission Dept. and, in that capacity, he traveled all over the world supporting 

missionaries in the field. 

 

In the 1990s, George coordinated speaking tours at universities and other projects 

for the True Children and True Mother. From 2002-2016 George was a student 

data analyst at the Montclair Public Schools system in Montclair, NJ. After retiring 

from the Montclair school district, he went back to school at UTS to earn his 

Masters of Religious Studies in 2018 and to study Chinese at Rutgers. He entered 

UTS’s Doctor of Ministry program in 2020. George loved lifelong learning. 

 

George will be remembered for his unending strength, wittiness, righteousness, 

dedication, devotion, work ethic, selflessness, and love for all things of creation. He 

felt a special calling to work with people of Chinese descent for whom he felt 

special respect and love. He and his wife Kumi are the proud parents of two 

daughters Hye Yon, Jiyeon, and a son, George, Jr, as well as two grandchildren. 

 



 

 

 

 

Please join us in this unique opportunity on Tuesday October 27 to pay tribute to 

and reflect on the life of an amazing follower of True Parents and its lessons for all 

of us. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Unification Theological Seminary 

 

Registration 

Please note that you will need to register first in order to receive the Zoom link to 

join! 

 

 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you next Tuesday to pay 

tribute to George F. Glass 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   


